
Request for Reconsideration of Materials 
 
Any Winchester, NH resident may request that an item in the Conant Public Library’s collections 
be reviewed for appropriateness.  In the event that a person objects to library materials, that 
person may submit a Reconsideration Form, filled out in full, for each title to the Library 
Director.  
 
If there are multiple submissions for reconsideration, each title will be considered in the order 
received. The Board of Trustees will consider requests of one title at a time at the next regularly 
scheduled meeting if the request is received at least ten (10) business days prior to that meeting.  
 
Upon reaching a decision, the Board of Trustees will communicate their verdict in writing to the 
patron who filed the complaint. Please note that the determination made by the Board of Trustees 
is final. However, during the review process, the material under consideration will remain 
accessible to library users. 
 
We are committed to maintaining a transparent and accountable process, fostering an 
environment that encourages open dialogue and respects intellectual freedom. 
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